OPAG Newsbrief 15 October 2015

Dear Colleagues,

Our next OPAG meeting is scheduled for 1 – 2 February 2016 at SWRI in San Antonio TX. JPL'rs please forecast right away.

The presentations and posters from our August OPAG meeting at APL are posted on the OPAG website, http://www.lpi.usra.edu/opag/. The meeting report with our findings is posted there also. We have a new OPAG science nuggets webpage – please send me any nuggets you'd like to have posted there...

There will be an OPAG townhall at the DPS on Wednesday Nov. 11, at noon. We will go over our findings from the last meeting and any other new news.

The big new news is that Alfred McEwen has agreed to be our next OPAG chair. We will transition gradually over the next few months leading up to the February meeting.

Sincerely, Candy Hansen OPAG Chair